
 

 
 
October 14, 2011 
 
 
 
Lincoln Little League 
PO Box 563 
Lincoln, CA  95648 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Larry Rhodes, 
 
This letter is to officially inform you and your organization that beginning with your 
spring 2012 season, the City of Lincoln will now be charging a field use fee for 
organizations with over 100 participants and at least 95% Lincoln residents.  The field 
use fee will equal $10 per participant.  This will be an annual fee based on participation 
numbers during your season with the greatest number of participants.  Your 
organization will not be charged for your smaller, off-season programs or leagues. 
 
This fee is a result of the Master Fee Schedule that was approved by City Council in 
April.  It helps offset the costs associated with maintaining fields and to 
allocate/schedule field use.  All other smaller organizations/teams currently pay rental 
fees ranging from $5 - $20/hr depending on the percentage of Lincoln residents they 
have. 
 
Payment of the fee will be due by the conclusion of your spring season.  I will be in 
contact shortly after the season begins to determine what the participation number is.  I 
will then prepare and submit an invoiced based on that number.  I encourage you to 
begin including this fee in your expenditure budget and include it as part of your fee for 
the next season. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Doug Brown 
Recreation Supervisor 
City of Lincoln Recreation Department 


